C15 Communication CW (WS) – June 2, 2021 Item(s) # - 3

From: Clerks@vauqhan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed off leash dog park

Date: May-31-21 8:26:55 AM

----Original Message----

From: Kathy Papadopoulos

Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 7:15 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: southmapleratepayers@gmail.com

Subject: [External] Proposed off leash dog park

Dear Sir or Madame,

I live on Hollybush Drive in Maple and I have recently become aware that there is a proposal to make the green space/park in front of our street an off leash dog park. I as well as several neighbours greatly oppose this decision. It would cause a lot of traffic and people would park their cars on our street and I truly believe it would be a safety hazard for the children in our community. I don't think a bunch of dogs running around without a leash is a good idea because this also would be a safety hazard for our kids as well. What if a dog chases after a child and the child runs onto the road and gets hit by a car????? I ask you to reconsider this decision and chose a location that is a little more remote which would be more suitable for people to let their dogs run free.

Sincerely, Bill & Kathy Papadopoulos

Sent from my iPhone